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FIVE VILLAGE KNIGH1S RECEIVE SECOND AND THIRD DEGREES

Sunday, April 26th, we took a ride to St. James Church Hall in Searcy, Arkansas and five-
members of our council were elevated to third degree. Those members are Clyde Porter-
field, Dick Breckon, Jim Passe, Steve Fetcko and Russell Flack. Congratulations fellows,
and welcome to full membership in our Council. You are now eligible to become officers
and to attend state conventions of the Knights.

OFFICERS NOMINATED FOR NEXT YEAR

At the April 21st meeting the following were nominated to be OUTCouncil Officers for
the coming Fraternal Year (July 1,2009 to June 30,2010).

GRAND KNIGHT
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
CHANCELLOR
RECORDER
TREASURER
ADVOCATE
WARDEN
INSIDE GUARD
OUTSIDE GUARD
TRUSTEE-3 YEARS

JOHN BODENSTEINER
BILL WELCH
JIMMY ROGERS
GARY YOUNG
BILL PATTERSON
STEVE FETCKO
BILL HARTNETT
RON BARTA
DAN MURPHY
RON BOUDREAUX

Trustees Ed Miller and Mike Kerwin will continue to serve their unexpired
terms. Lecturer Dave Johnson has agreed to serve in this appointed office for another
year.

Voting will be at the May 5th meeting with installation of officers to be held June 2nd.
John Bodensteiner is still looking for volunteers to serve in Director capacities. If you are
interested in becoming more active in the Knights, this is yOUTopportunity. Please
give John a call.
**********************************************************************

--~-..,..---~-..~--~- DR. WALTER BENJAMIN IS
APRIL GUEST SPEAKER
Our guest speaker for the April Meeting was
Dr. Walter Benjamin who spoke to us about
the differences and conflicts between Conser-
vatives and Liberals. Dr. Benjamin is on the
Speakers Bureau for Hamline University, and
lives in the Village during winter.

Lecturer Dave Johnson had done an out-
standingjob this year in obtaining guest
speakers for our meetings, and working
around other council activities when neces-
sary. Thanks Dave, We Appreciate Your
Efforts ••

--- -------- - - -- ---------
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FIELD AGENT'S NOTES
It seems like just yesterday ...

Any parent reading this will
quickly come up with countless
ways to complete that last sen-
tence. The point is - time flies,
and tomorrow will (has!) arrived
quicker than expected. WiU you
be ready?

he'll recommend a program of
life insurance, long term care
insurance and guaranteed in-
come annuities that will help
you rest easy at night.

Payingfor college for your chil-
dren may be one of my family's
current needs. Or you may be
concerned about a comfortable,
worry-free retirement. Or
about needing costly long term
care that could deplete your
hard-earned assets. Or about
having something to leave for
your children or grandchildren.

CQNGRATULATIONS TO ALL
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Whatever your needs, what-
ever your concerns, I can
help.

I'm at 501-204-9486 or
randy.schnoebelen@kofc.org.
Call me -let's talk.

A Brother Knight helping
You protect You and Your
Loved Ones!

Randy Schnoebelen, FIC
Field Agent
AR Insurance Producers Lie
#299098

At the annual Arkansas State Knights of Columbus Convention held April 17-19 in Hot
Springs, quite a few things happened involving our Council. Brother Knight Gerald Krawczyn-
ski was relected State Warden for another year, Brother Knight Randy Schnoebelen won
the award for Field Agent of the Year for the State of Arkansas. Randy and Brother Knight
Terry O'Brien were on the team that won second place in the Golf Tournament that was held
in conjunction with the convention.

APRIL FRENCH TOAST BREAKFAST A SUCCESS

As we go to press we get word from our able Chairman Chuck Ralph that our profit for the
April 26th French Toast Breakfast was $661.00. This is fantastic. These breakfasts during
this fraternal year have all been tremendous successes. This is due to the hard work of all
involved. I thank Chuck, Rick and the kitchen crew and all of you who help clean up, collect
the money, sell tickets, etc. Thanks to everyone who help and be assured that the charities
that benefit from the monies raised are very thankful.

If you meet annually with your
professional Knights of Columbus
agent, and address the needs that
his analysis uncovers, the answer _
- at least fmancially - will be
'Yes.' During that annual visit,
he'll take the time to review your
needs, goals and budget. And

CONVENTION NOTES
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KNIGHT OF THE MONTH

April Knight of the Month award was awarded to Phil Carl.
Phil has served our Council for the last six years as our
Financial Secretary. He is also active in other activities,
serving as an Altar Server at Mass, is a member of the 4th
Degree and serves as a member of the Honor Guard. For the
last six years Phil as done a great job of keeping up our records
and filing report with the State Council & Supreme.
THANKS PHIL, AND CONGRATULATIONS.

Robert Stiefvater, receives his Life Time Mem-
bership Award from Grand Knight Ron
Boudreaux. The award is given to Knights with
25 consecutive years of service to the Order.
Congratulations Robert

FAMILY OF THE MONTH

Family of the Month Award for April goes to Dan and Kathy
Murphy. Dan has served our Council as Inside Guard and Out-
side
Guard. He and Kathy have also been the chief cooks for the
Mardi Gras Ball Jambalya. Dan is chairman of Meals on
Wheels,
And also a Tornado Disaster Team member. Kathy is active in
the Ladies Guild at Sacred Heart, and both also are active in
many Church proj ects and cook for many Council & Church

UPCOMING EVENTS
May 5, 2009-General Membership Meeting

With First Degree Exemplification

May 18,2009 Annual Picnic

May 19,2009 Officer a Director Meeting

May 28-30-Special Olympics

June 2,2009-General Membership Meeting

With Installation of Officers

June 18,2009-Officer a Director Meeting

(Olda New Officers a Directors)


